
From: Carolyn Flinchum  

Sent: December-06-10 7:51 AM 

To: Jon & Owen 

Cc: 'Tracy Sachkiw' 

Subject: Thanks 

Owen & Jon:  

Thanks so much for entertaining us at our NGP Holiday Party! Everyone really 
enjoyed the show and it made for a memorable and fun evening. I know the room 
was not ideal from a height perspective, but you certainly made it not impact the 
quality of entertainment. I hope you both had a safe return trip. Thanks again and 
Happy Holidays. 

Best regards, 

Carolyn 

Director of Marketing & Special Events 

 

 


